Pam Saunders

From: Joanne Sonnex <Joanne.Sonnex@tmbc.gov.uk>
Sent: 07 January 2022 10:22
Subject: re: Garden Waste

Sent on behalf of Councillor Piers Montague, Cabinet Member for Technical and Waste Services

Dear Colleague,

Following the one-off garden waste collections carried out over the last two months of 2021, we are planning a

further interim collection starting in January 2022. This has followed discussions about restoring the collection in full
with Tunbridge Wells Borough Council and Urbaser.

As before, the service will start with those households whose bins are normally emptied on a Monday. It will also
start in Tunbridge Wells with their ‘Monday’ collections first, before moving to our ‘Monday’ collections, and so on.
The reason the order remains the same is so those bins collected longest ago are collected first.

Subscriptions in Tonbridge and Malling will remain suspended so there is no charge to residents until the service is
reinstated in full.

We are doing all we can to restore regular collections as soon as possible, and will let you know as soon as the
situation changes.

Best wishes
Piers

Piers Montague
Cabinet Member for Technical and Waste Services

Have you tried contacting us at www.tmbc.gov.uk/do-it-online ?
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This e-mail may contain information which is sensitive, confidential, or protectively marked up to OFFICIAL-
SENSITIVE level and should be handled accordingly. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail or any
part of it, please inform the sender immediately on receipt and do not copy it or disclose the contents to any

other person. All e-mail traffic may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant
legislation.
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